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At a meeting held on 8" May 2023, the Board considered the report of the Inspector, and the
documents and submissions on file generally in respect of the proposed development of a
replacement 110kV substation and associated works at Barnhall Road, Leixlip, Co. Kildare.

The Board decided that the proposed development, as set out in the plans and particulars
received by An Bord Pleanala on 3" January 2023 does not fall within the scope of section

182A of the Planning and Development Act 2000 as amended.

Any application for permission for the proposed development must, therefore, be made
directly to Kildare County Council.
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